
  find 0429 #  Expanded Dictionary Study

  find 0429 # aneurisko {an-yoo-ris'-ko}; from 303 and 2147; to
find out: -- {find}.[ql

  find 2147 # heurisko {hyoo-ris'-ko}; a prolonged form of a
primary heuro {hyoo'-ro}; which (together with another cognate
form heureo {hyoo-reh'-o}) is used for it in all the tenses
except the present and imperfect; to find (literally or
figuratively): -- {find}, get, obtain, perceive, see.[ql

  get 2147 # heurisko {hyoo-ris'-ko}; a prolonged form of a
primary heuro {hyoo'-ro}; which (together with another cognate
form heureo {hyoo-reh'-o}) is used for it in all the tenses
except the present and imperfect; to find (literally or
figuratively): -- find, {get}, obtain, perceive, see.[ql

  inventor 2182 # epheuretes {ef-yoo-ret'-ace}; from a compound
of 1909 and 2147; a discoverer, i.e. contriver: -- {inventor}.[ql

  obtain 2147 # heurisko {hyoo-ris'-ko}; a prolonged form of a
primary heuro {hyoo'-ro}; which (together with another cognate
form heureo {hyoo-reh'-o}) is used for it in all the tenses
except the present and imperfect; to find (literally or
figuratively): -- find, get, {obtain}, perceive, see.[ql

  perceive 2147 # heurisko {hyoo-ris'-ko}; a prolonged form of a
primary heuro {hyoo'-ro}; which (together with another cognate
form heureo {hyoo-reh'-o}) is used for it in all the tenses
except the present and imperfect; to find (literally or
figuratively): -- find, get, obtain, {perceive}, see.[ql

  see 2147 # heurisko {hyoo-ris'-ko}; a prolonged form of a
primary heuro {hyoo'-ro}; which (together with another cognate
form heureo {hyoo-reh'-o}) is used for it in all the tenses
except the present and imperfect; to find (literally or
figuratively): -- find, get, obtain, perceive, {see}.[ql
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